; Republic of the Philippines
V CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF SUBMISSION OF RFQ
FOR THE PROJECT TITLED:

SIPHONING OF SEPTIC TANKS FOR LAOAG AIRPORT
RFQ No. 2025-047

This notice is hereby issued extending the submission of offer/proposal
for the above-mentioned project in order to allow more time for the
suppliers/contractors to fully prepare their respective bids and meet the
quotation requisite set forth under the Implementing Rules and Regulations of
RA No. 12009 otherwise known as the New Government Procurement Act, to wit:

“In case no price quotation is received from the suppliers, the
Procuring Entity may extend the deadline of submission of price
quotation until receipt of at least a single price quotation; but
the extension shall not go beyond the validity of the
corresponding appropriations.”

No changes or amendments have been incorporated in the pertinent
Request for Quotations.

Submission of bids/offer is extended until June 23, 2025 at 10:00AM.

ATTY. RIZZA JOY S. VALLESTERO
BA(C Chairperson, CAAP Area |
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